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RESPOND Community Newsletter
December 2024

Throughout 2024, our community, with support from the RESPOND Partnership Group,
comprising of Gateway Health, the Rural City of Wangaratta and Northeast Health
Wangaratta has achieved so much! Community project groups have been working towards;
creating more accessible spaces and places, supporting veggie gardens in schools and early
childhood services, promoting active travel and hosting cooking classes, just to name a few!
Read on to find out more.

The RESPOND Partnership Group is planning a community get together in the new year to
celebrate these achievements and from there, will continue to support children’s health and
wellbeing throughout 2025. Thank you to everyone involved in RESPOND throughout this
year. We hope you enjoy this overview. It’s never too late to get involved. If you see
something that sparks your interest here and you want to know more, please get in touch.

Felicity Kennedy
On behalf of the RESPOND Wangaratta Team

Health Promotion Coordinator, Gateway Health
felicity.kennedy@gatewayhealth.org.au
0460 436 304
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